
RAC HEALTH  COMMITTEE MEETING 

OCTOBER 9, 2020 

  

                                                      

 

 

 Members Present:  Leslie Anderson, Carol Croll, Ann Graff, Ardette    Isler, Marty 

Mallak, Judy Michael, Helen McAninch, Bobbie O’Neill, Kathleen Riviello 

 Members Absent:   Excused:  Lisa Frank, Chris Grella, Kim Haberkorn 

 

 Meeting was called to order by chair Judy Michael at 2:04 p.m. 

 

A motion was made to adopt the agenda and approved. 

 

 Minutes of Sept. 25, 2020 were approved by a motion made by Leslie Anderson and 

seconded by Ann Graff. 

 

Report:  Leslie Anderson reported that 136 flu shots were given—121 were people 

who signed up; 15 were walk-ins. 

 

Unfinished Business: 

Health Committee Questionnaire 

       Questionnaire questions presented by Leslie Anderson were revised.     

Questions now to read: 

  1.  Are you feeling lonely?  Yes___No___ 

2.  Are you feeling depressed?  Yes___No___ 

3.  Are you feeling afraid/scared?  Yes___No___ 

4.  Would you like to talk to someone?   Yes___No___ 

Space will be given at the bottom for suggestions for future programs.  Signature line 

will be added, with apartment number. 

Questionnaire to be sent out when it is ready.  Leslie Anderson will take care of this. 

 

New Business: 

1.  Employee Flu Shots—to be given Oct. 20---in auditorium. Request was made for 

volunteers to assist. 

 

  2.  Suggestion made to have panel discussion on what:  PA, NP and    other medical 

terminologies stand for. 

3. Suggestion to have this videotaped and available on in-house TV channel. 

 

Chair Judy Michael adjourned the meeting at 2:53 p.m. 

 

Next meeting:  November 13, 2020…..2 p.m…….club room 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Riviello, secretary 


